
Mrs. Killian’s Newsletter 

Aug. 28-Sept. 1, 2016 
Please be sure to send in a water bottle daily for your child.  

Here is a quick look at what is coming up this week in class: 

Bible-Our verse this week is Psalm 19:7b “The statutes of 

the Lord are trustworthy, making wise the simple.”  We are 

working on how to study the Bible. 

Spelling-Unit 1 short a sound.  This week every student will 

work on all 20 words.  Next week will begin the groups. We 

start with a pretest on Monday-if a student gets a 100% on 

the pretest he/she does not take the test on Friday.  The 

final test will be given on Friday. 

Writer’s Workshop- This week we will be working on 

grammar-basic sentence structure. 

Math-We will begin our unit on addition.  Rocket Math will 

start this week.  Practicing facts at home really makes a 

difference! 

Science-We are learning what skills and tools scientist use.   

Social Studies-Our beginning unit is about community, 

country, and being a good citizen. 

Reading-Hopefully, we will finish up with our benchmark 

testing and start our reading groups!   

 

Bible Verse: Psalm 19:7b “The statutes of 

the Lord are trustworthy, making wise the 

simple.”   

STAR STUDENT: Owen Drexel 

 

 

 

 

Spelling Unit 1 Short a sound 

1. ask  11. fancy 

2. can  12. hatch 

3. fan  13. basket 

4. map  14. cap 

5. hand  15. sad 

6. dad  16. fat 

7. man  17. bat 

8. as   18. napkins 

9. cabin  19. salad 

10. sat   20. wagon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

9/16-Fall Festival/Drive One 4 Ur 

School Event-join us for a day of 

food and fun! 

**Don’t forget about our Scrip 

Program!  It truly adds up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


